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Gentlemen: 

This supplements my letters of August 28, 1970, and September 2, 1970, 
which transmitted comments from Federal agencies on your environmental 
report relating to the proposed Oconee Nuclear Station Unit 1, 2, and 3.  

Letters, as follows, are enclosed for your use: 

1. Department of Agriculture dated September 3, 1970, 

2. Governor, State of South Carolina dated September 17, 1970, and 

3. South Carolina Pollution Control Authority dated September 28, 
1970.  

Sincerely, 

Original Signed by 
Peter A. MorriS" 

Peter A. Morris, Director 
Division of Reactor Licensing 

Enclosures: 
As stated 
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